TTA COMMUNICATOR



SOWING THE SEEDS OF SUCCESS

NEGOTIATIONS NEWS

Last week, TTA's Paul Hazelton shared the news that due to health concerns he will be out of the classroom for a significant period of time and unable to continue in his role of Lead Negotiator.

On Thursday, Sep. 28th, members of the Bargaining Team and Executive Board met with CTA Staff Member Terri Pinkney to discuss the situation. Our first scheduled Negotiations meeting with TUSD is Nov. 6th. The Bargaining Team recently appointed two new members, Gracie Ponte and Julissa Garcia. The Executive Board will share updated news about the Bargaining Team following their meeting on Oct. 11th.

TTA wishes Paul a speedy recovery!



DON'T MISS THESE!

Oct 3, 6:30 - TUSD Board Mtg, featuring students and staff from Walnut

Oct 4, 3:45 - TTA Member Benefits Workshop (TJHS - 3:45)

RSVP here!

Nov 16 - 4:00-6:00 - Pizza and Beer Dec 6 - 4:00 - 6:00 - Family Night

SP.ED. CONCERNS

Special Services Representative Lucille Mendonca scheduled two meetings in September with Special Ed and Special Services members. Concerns brought up at these meetings were communicated with SpEd Director Alice Solis, who has agreed to meet with Lucille on Friday, Oct. 6th.

The concerns include: Resource caseloads, Speech & Language Pathologists, the transition from SEIS 1.0 to 2.0., and the role of the Program Specialist.

MEMBER BENEFITS

Did You Know? The CTA Rental Car Program provides our members vehicle rentals at a defined flat rate as low as \$33.00 a day, regardless of location. Click here for info.

Did You Know? You can download a wallet card and keep it handy to make sure you save on every trip, including discounts through National Car Rental, Alamo, Enterprise Rent-A-Car and Red Roof Inn. Click here for info.

Who Wore It Best?

Last week, members from Osborn and Walnut shared pictures from a Unity Day.
You voted - Osborn Wore It Best!
Send your "Faculty Fotos" to
TurlockTA@gmail.com